Thanks for using the Waterloo Seniors Golf Website.

However, you are too early to register for the 2024 season.
Registration will open for returning members on March 22nd.
Registration will open for new members on April 1st.

Keep an eye on our website for the latest information.

We want to thank everyone for their interest in our league.

If you have any questions about the league, please send an email to:

george@waterlooseniorsgolf.com




